
 

Eco-committee 

‘Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much...’ 

Mansel Park Primary & Nursery School 

Eco Committee Blog update 

Date: Friday 19th May 2023 

Minutes: 

Update on agreed actions from last meeting: 

Over the past few weeks, every year group has dedicated themselves to tending their vegetable 

patches, and the fruits of their labour are finally starting to show. Among their various plantings, 

Year 6 has also added courgettes to their own dedicated patch. 

As the scorching weather persists, we have been diligently watering our beloved tree, donated to us 

by the mayor. Witnessing its remarkable growth since its initial planting fills us with anticipation. We 

eagerly await the continuous progress of the tree as it grows over the years. In fact, our departing 

Year 6 students are already making plans to revisit and witness its tremendous growth. We have also 

used our Jubilee pebbles to help separate out the planters so that different crops grow in different 

sections. 

Looking ahead, our eco committee is brimming with enthusiasm for the upcoming gardening 

afternoon next term. They have been actively engaged in lively discussions and meticulous planning 

sessions to determine the ideal location and design for the parent allotment. The procurement of top 

soil has been successfully arranged, and the children have meticulously mapped out the beds for the 

allotment. 

Agreed actions: 

 SLT discussion regarding delivery and planting bed walk through with CF 

 Great Gardening day update/blog 

Next meeting: Friday 9th June 2023 



 

 


